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COUNTDOWN TO GENERAL CONVENTION 2022 

August 1st – 4th 

Rivers of life community church 

3131 East 23rd  

Granite City, Illinois 62040 

Rev. Travis & Melissa Watkins, Pastors 

 

Monday night 7:00 pm – Ingathering service  

Rev. Jim Yates, speaker 

Tuesday night 7:00 pm – Youth service 

Rev. Michael Barnett, speaker 

Wednesday night 7:00 pm  

Special guest leading worship & speaking 

Pastor Lindell Cooley 

Thursday morning business meeting 

 

FGCI is excited to invite you to come and hear Pastor Lindell Cooley, best 
known for his role in the Brownsville Assembly Revival in Pensacola, FL, 

minister on Wednesday night of General Convention! 

 



STATE CONVENTIONS HELD IN APRIL & MAY 

April 7th - 8th State of Missouri 

Rev. Robert Nelson elected as State Superintendent 

April 9th State of Texas 

Rev. Roy Cummings reelected State Superintendent 

April 15th – 16th State of Arkansas 

Rev. David Johnson reelected State Superintendent 

May 14th State of Illinois  

Rev. Bruce Stance reelected State Superintendent 

************************************** 

NATIONAL MEN’S CONFERENCE A SUCCESS! 

The National Men’s Conference was a tremendous success, as the men gathered in at 
Joplin Full Gospel in Joplin, MO on Friday, May 20th – May 21st, there were several 
states that were represented. The men were ready to have some fun and fellowship, 

but mostly they were ready to meet the Lord in a powerful way.  They humbled 
themselves before Him and allowed Him to do a work in their hearts and lives. 

 
**************************************** 

 



 

WORLD MISSIONS 
OFFERING 

 
Please send your World 

Missions Offering to: 
 

Rev. Liz Major 
World Missions Director 

P.O. Box 252 
Salem, Missouri 65560 

575-247-0497 
 

Email: 
       ekmajor@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

FGCI GENERAL 
OFFICE 

Credentials – Church 
Charters, Tithes & Offerings 

By-Law Books - $5.00 
 

Send or call inquiries and 
change of addresses to:  

 
Rev. Amy Patrick 

General 
Secretary/Treasurer 
2101 East 34th Place 
Joplin, MO 64804 

417-850-1254 
 

Email: 
amyjopatrick44@yahoo.com 

 
website: www.fgci.us 

 
Like us on  
Facebook! 

 
 
 

FGCI EMERGENCY 
DISASTER RELIEF 

 
Vision statement: 

Helping people in our 
group and enabling 
them to help others. 

 
For important notices 

and updates, join us on 
Facebook! 
Search for: 

FGCI DISASTER 
RELIEF 

Please make checks 
payable to: 
FGCI EDR 

 
SEND TO: 

Rev. Joyce Myers 
2822 Ohio 

Joplin, MO 64804 
417-529-3672 

 
All designated funds will 
go directly into this fund 
and are tax-deductible. 

NEW MEMBERS, REINSTATES, 
ADVANCEMENTS,  
NEW CHURCHES 

 
New Minister: 
Arizona: 
Rev. Bennie Jones-LIC 
 
Arkansas: 
Rev. Gerald Neal-ORD 
Rev. Kathy Butler-EXH 
Rev. Jonathan Leonard-EXH 
 
Iowa; 
Rev. Madonna McDuffey-EXH 
Missouri: 
Sis. Connie Penrod-CW 
Rev. Frederick White-EXH 
Revs. Burl & Dawn Norton-ORD 
Rev. Eric Warren-LIC 
 
Tennessee: 
Rev. Donna Lewis-EXH 
Rev. Jerry Poumds-ORD 
 
Texas: 
Revs. Gordon & Brenda North-ORD 
 
New Churches: 
Missouri: 
The Fountain Church 
 
Advancements: 
Arkansas: 
Rev. Christopher Butler-LIC 
Rev. Marianne Hawkins-LIC 
 
Missouri: 
Rev. Karen Cuban-LIC 
Rev. Daniel Packwood-LIC 
 
 
 
 

THE ECHOES 
 

Is the official publication 
of:  FULL GOSPEL  

CHURCHES 
INTERNATIONAL 

Editor: 
Rev. Cheryl Johnson 

P.O. Box 1374 
Paragould, AR 72450 

870-239-8811 
Email: 

echoeseditor@gmail.com 
 

**************** 
 
New Ministers: 
Missouri: 
Rev. Leasa Vargas-EXH 
Rev. Ryan Osborn-EXH 
Rev. Joseph Steinc-ORD 
  
              REINSTATEMENT 
Missouri: 
Rev. Jeremy Ferdig 
 

 
NATIONAL YOUTH 

DEPARTMENT 
 

If you would like to 
support the National 

Youth Department as a 
church or individual, 

please send your 
offering to:   

 
Rev. Denise Loness 

3805 Village Lane, #G 
Granite City, IL 62040 
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GOD IS MOVING IN UGANDA! 
 

We were so blessed to be able to visit our FGCI ministers in Uganda in May.  The purpose of our 
visit was to participate in Uganda’s FGCI National convention.  We were excited to find strong FGCI 

leadership with a passion for building the Kingdom of God.  They are taking the mission of FGCI 
seriously, with schools, churches and many evangelical works.  As General Superintendent, I was 

honored to not only install the incoming Uganda FGCI leadership, but charge 120 Pastors with 
Ordination.  120!  I was overwhelmed by the move of God in Uganda, and I am excited to report 

that there is revival on the African Continent! 
 

As an international fellowship, we have many works and outreaches throughout the world.  My 
prayer is that we are a part of what God is doing in ALL the world!  From Mexico, Haiti, to 

Thailand, he Philippines, Africa, and all across the United States, God is using those surrendered to 
Him.  As we come together as a fellowship, we will challenge one another, learn from each other, 

and bind together in one Spirit, to a accomplish the mission set before us.  Brothers and sisters, we 
are a part of the last day’s harvest!  Let us work together and strive toward the mark of the high 

calling!  Please plan on attending General Convention in August.  After these few years of pandemic 
related challenges, we need each other more than ever!  I look forward to seeing you there! 

 
Praying for you, 
Rev. Jim Yates  

General Superintendent 
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 Are you planning on moving?                                       “But ye, brethren, be not weary 
Please notify us of your new address.                          In well doing.”   
Email us at: echoeseditor@gmail.com                         2 Thessalonians 3:13 
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